TEA

Texas Educstion Agency Commissioner Mika Morath
1701 North Congress Avenue ¢ Austin, Texas 78701-1494 ¢ 512 463-9734 ¢ 512 463-9838 FAX ¢ tea.texas.gov

May 18, 2017

095904

Drew Howard, Superintendent
Petersburg ISD

P.0O. Box 160

Petersburg, Texas 79250

SUBJECT: Notification of Compliance with Title |, Part A Comparability of Services Requirement
for School Year 2016-2017

Dear Mr. Howard:

In November 2016, all Texas local educational agencies (LEAs) were required to submit
documentation to the Texas Education Agency (TEA) to demonstrate compliance for the 2016—
2017 school year with the comparability of services requirement found in Title |, Part A, Section
1102A(c) of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965 (ESEA) to be eligible to
receive Title |, Part A funding.

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that based on TEA's review of the documentation
submitted, Petersburg ISD, CDN 095904 is in compliance with that requirement. No further
action regarding comparability of services for school year 2016-2017 is required from your
LEA.

If you have any questions, please call the Federal Fiscal Compliance and Reporting Division at
(512) 463-9127 or email Compliance@tea.texas.qov .

Sincerely,

oy

James Connolly, interim Director
Federal Fiscal Compliance and Reporting Division



